
 

Hello everyone, it is election time again. 

There will be three (3) Elections for 2022. 

    1.  Coopersville School Millage Election, May 3, 2022.  

     2.  Primary Election for Governor, August 2, 2022.   

     3.  General Election for Governor, November 8, 2022. 
 

There is a need for Inspectors for all three elections.  The Coopersville School Millage election in 
May will not be very large and not as many workers are needed, BUT later in the August and 
November elections there is a need of dedicated workers.   

I would really like to make a schedule for the year.  The pay for the 15-hour election day is 
$15.00 an hour for an Election Inspector.  The pay for an Election Chair Person is $17.00 an 
hour.    If you will work the Receiving Board at the end of the night you will receive an extra 
$25.00 dollars, on top of your Inspector pay for the day. 

There will be on-line and in-person training for all positions.  You will be paid for training.  You 
will also be paid for mileage if you take in-person training. Your training certificate is good for 2 
years.   

Please email me at clerk@ocwrighttwp.org, or call me at 616.677.3048 to let me know your 
availability for the above election dates as soon as you can.   I look forward to hearing from you 
and appreciate dedicated workers like yourself.    

There are different positions available if you want to work the EPB, greet voters or work with 
someone you know, for example.  I will try to accommodate all requests.  I want to make the 
day an enjoyable work day.   

Your community thanks you in advance for working the elections. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
My Best to you all, 
 
Theresa Frank  
Wright Township Clerk 
1565 Jackson St 
Marne, MI 49435 
616.677.3048 
 


